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CS/BSE/2020-21/185                                                                                           Date:  14.01.2021 

 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2020-2021 / 345 dated 14.01.2021 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

This has reference to your above referred e-mail on the captioned subject. In terms of Regulation 30 of 

SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements)  Regulations,  2015  we  have been regularly  

intimating  the  requisite  information  having a bearing on the operation/performance of the company  

including price sensitive  information,  if any,  to all the Stock Exchanges where shares  of the Company 

are listed. 

 

We are not aware of any reasons for increase in volumes, as citied in your letter. However, we shall 

continue to keep the Exchanges informed on price sensitive information, if any. 

 

Hope this clarifies the matter. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For MOIL Limited 

 

 

 

N. D. Pandey 

(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 

 

  

To,  

Shri Arpit Gangwani 

Assistant Manager 

Online surveillance 

BSE LTD,P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400001, India 
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